Bristol Rotary Club Offers
 Mini-Grants to Non-Profits

BRISTOL, CT — In keeping with its longstanding tradition of philanthropy, the Bristol Rotary Club is accepting applications for grants to non-profit organizations for programs that benefit children in our community.
 
The application, which consists of a short series of questions, can be found in the Club Information/Grants section of the club’s website (www.bristolrotaryclub.org). Completed applications can be emailed to bristolctrotary@gmail.com or mailed to Bristol Rotary Club, P.O. Box 1674, Bristol, CT 06011-1674. It is due to the Club by April 15, 2022.

Bristol Rotary Club has awarded mini-grants since 1987.  Past recipients include the Bristol Girls Little League Softball program, the American Clock & Watch Museum, the Barnes Nature Center, Shepard Meadows Therapeutic Riding Center, and the Bristol Library.


GRANT APPLICATION:
In order for us to review and properly respond to your request, please provide the following information:
A) Name, address, phone, and e-mail of your organization
B) Provide the dollar amount needed for the funding you are requesting. (Historically, the eligible "range" has been between $100 and $1,000)
C) Tell us the general purpose of your organization and attach a copy of your mission statement if you have one.
D) Give the specific purpose of the funds requested. Define and describe the elements of the population which will most directly benefit from this project or program.
E) Supply the time frame over which funds are required and will be dispersed. 

[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]While we cannot possibly fund every request, we commend all efforts to better our community and hope we can work with you in the near future. Questions can be directed to Angelique Snow at bristolctrotary@gmail.com

